Patricia Heidorf

From: Christopher Able - D3

Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 4:00 PM
To: Patricia Heidorf

Subject: Fwd: Local companies vs uber

Patty (or designee),

Please add a discussion and possible action item for City of Manitowoc Taxi regulation and State of Wisconsin
statutes regulating Uber.

Thank you,

Christopher Able
District 3
Manitowoc's Historic Downtown, Riverfront, and Lakeshore

Begin forwarded message:

From: Daniel Matthews <matthewsdaniel23(@yahoo.com>

Date: December 28, 2016 at 1:49:39 PM CST

To: "cable@manitowoc.org" <cable@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Local companies vs uber

Reply-To: "matthewsdaniel23(@yahoo.com" <matthewsdaniel23(@yahoo.com>

Good afternoon,

The biggest difference and what i consider completely unfair is uber drivers do not require a taxi
badge, which you apply for for a fee of $50.00 non refundable if not accepted, and uber drivera
operate with regular car insurance. Taxi companies in manitowoc require commercial insurance,
which is not cheap. They are most likely other differences but this is a start. Thank you for ypur
time.

Sincerely

Daniel matthews
Maritime cab
(920)242-1344

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




